ADDENDUM MATERIAL DATE 9/5/23 ITEM NO. ADDS

From:

Catherine Kaufman

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 2:36 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Catherine Kaufman

6242 S EUCLID AVE

TUCSON, Arizona 85706



SEP 05-23MO752 PC CLK GE TO CL

From:

Damien Taylor

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 3:16 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

STATE OF STA

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Damien Taylor

7650 s Trumpet vine ave

Tucson, AZ



SEP GESCHINGS PROUNDED

From:

Bryant Springle

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 3:19 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

THE SPECIAL SECTION SE

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Bryant Springle

902 S 6th Ave, Unit 202

Tucson, Arizona 85701



From:

melody Bertolozzi <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 3:49 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Section Constitution

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

melody Bertolozzi

105 w 17th street

Tucson, Arizona 85701



SEP OF 23 MON-SEPCOLK OF ED

Elysia Hansel <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 3:55 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Affordable housing measures are desperately needed in Tucson. When I first moved here 15 years ago I could get by with two part time jobs and a roommate. As years went by my experiences with slum lords and raising rent suddenly prompted me to have to move out of certain neighborhoods. Eventually I got a job at a museum and found an affordable apartment that I thrives in for four years and saved up some money to look at buying a home. Without the help of my family and that affordable apartment, I would have never become a first time homeowner.

Please help people stay in their neighborhoods and have safe reliable housing they can afford.

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by



approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration. Elysia Hansel (ward 3)

Elysia Hansel

2517 E Glenn St Tucson, Arizona 85716 From:

Isabella Baldauf

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 4:34 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

No. Activities (C)

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing. There is no excuse.

Thanks for your consideration.

Isabella Baldauf

2201 E Eastland St

Tucson, Arizona 85719

(3)

SEP 05-23 MOTES PCCLKOF BD

From:

Zeta Orduño -

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 5:13 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

STATE STATES

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Zeta Orduño

601 w Hatfield St

Tucson, Arizona 85746

6

SEP (CP 23 MICH SEP)

From:

Alllienna Nezelek

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 5:15 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting



CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Alllienna Nezelek

2820 West Vía Hacienda Tucson, Arizona 85741



From:

Eddika Shestko <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 5:45 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Service States

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Eddika Shestko

355 S Irving Ave Tucson, Arizona 85711 COLKER DO

From:

Ronnie Wollenzier

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 6:07 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Ronnie Wollenzier

2645 N Walnut Ave Tucson, Arizona 85712



From:

Allison Talavera

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 6:46 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

2000

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Allison Talavera

11911 N Gray Eagle Ave Oro Valley, Arizona 85737



From:

Marie Ogg <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 7:13 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting.

Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Marie Ogg

6208 N Camino de Corozal Tucson, Arizona 85704



From:

Cassidy Brunton

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 8:25 PIVI

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

STATE STATE

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Cassidy Brunton

5502 E Bellevue St

Tucson, Arizona 85712



SEP 05/23MO753PC CLK OF BD

From:

Daphne P

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 12:48 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Daphne P

5432 west leepe vooo Tucson, Arizona 85757



SEP OF 23 MOTS A PCCLK OF BU

From:

Marisol Winfrey Herrera <

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 1:06 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

PRINCIPAL AND A

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Marisol Winfrey Herrera

725 S Tucson Blvd #6223 Tucson , Arizona 85716



From:

Nicole Lightner -

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 1:20 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Nicole Lightner

2775 W Fresno St

Tucson, Arizona 85745

SEP 05-23M/07:54 PC CLIK UF BI

From:

molly block

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 5:05 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

molly block

1000 E Water St Apt 4
Tucson, Arizona 85719



From:

Sophia Volpe

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 5:33 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Brackette State

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sophia Volpe

537 N Stewart Ave

Tucson, Arizona 85716

OF COMMON SAFE CLIKE THE CAN

From:

Able Stone <

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 7:13 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

200

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Able Stone

1302 n dodge blvd

Tucson, Arizona 85716



From:

Sarah Stamer <

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 7:41 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Target Services

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sarah Stamer

811 E Wetmore Rd, Apt 5108 Tucson, Arizona 85719 SEP 05723410754 PCCLK UF BID A

From:

Tyra Davis <

Sent:

Sunday, September 3, 2023 1:19 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Consequences of the consequence of the consequence

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Tyra Davis

3122 N Gill Ave

Tucson, Arizona 85719



SEP OF 23 MICH SEPTEMBLE OF THE SEPTEMBL

From:

Jordan Danford <

Sent:

Sunday, September 3, 2023 1:22 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

September 120

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Jordan Danford

3122 N Gill Ave

Tucson, Arizona 85719



ACTO CHO

From:

Catherine Kaufman <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 11:30 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Symplectical

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Catherine Kaufman

6242 S EUCLID AVE TUCSON, Arizona 85706



From:

Zoe Johnson

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 11:58 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Zoe Johnson

12660 E Paseo del Lago Tucson, Arizona 85748



TO DESCRIPTION OF BUILDING

From:

Adam Bishop

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 12:27 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

100 Co.

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Adam Bishop

824 E 10th St Apt K

Tucson, Arizona 85719



From:

Marilyn Ramírez

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 1:12 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Marilyn Ramírez

4221 W Winter Wash Dr Tucson, Arizona 85747



From:

Tatum Williams

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 1:21 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Tatum Williams

201 E. 12th Street

Tucson, Arizona 857701



From:

Evelyn Colon-Nicolas

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 T:22 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

01888888

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Evelyn Colon-Nicolas

4221W Winter Wash

Tucson, Arizona 85745



HOP SENON SERVICE KIER BY

From:

Adriana Barajas <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 1:28 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Adriana Barajas

3508 S Mission Rd Unit C Tucson, Arizona 85713



From:

Kyle McDermott

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 1:29 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am a co-chair of the keeling neighborhood association in Ward 3. The lack of affordable housing is tearing apart our neighborhood, and forcing residents out who have lived here for decades.

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing. This is the highest possible use of these funds.

Thanks for your consideration.

Kyle McDermott

228 e blacklidge Tucson , Arizona 85705

From:

Rachel Cummings <

Sent:

Monday, September 4, 2023 1:44 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Rachel Cummings

226 E University Blvd Tucson, Arizona 85705



From:

Ben Elias

Sent:

Friday, September 1, 2023 7:40 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

10 CO 10 CO

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Ben Elias

2625 N Wilson Av

Tucson, Arizona 85719



From:

Susan Bish 4

Sent:

Friday, September 1, 2023 7:43 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Regards,

Susan Bish

Susan Bish



3646 E Bellevue St Tucson, Arizona 85716

From:

Irene Mayfield <

Sent:

Friday, September 1, 2023 8:38 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

100 A 100 A

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Irene Mayfield

5063 w Bluejay st.



From:

Andrew Blue <

Sent:

Friday, September 1, 2023 9:44 PM

To: Subject:

COB_mail
Housing Crisis

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Andrew Blue

1031 S Arizona Ave unit 1 Tucson, Arizona 85701 SP CECAMORE CONTROL

From:

Matty Ortega <

Sent:

Saturday, September 2, 2023 8:40 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting



CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Matty Ortega

6235 S Logger Dr



From:

Catherine Kaufman

Sent:

Saturday, September 2, 2023 4:01 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Catherine Kaufman

6242 S Euclid Ave

Tucson, Arizona 85706

SEPOSTANOTES POCINOR BID (CO)

From:

Xavier Martinez

Sent:

Saturday, September 2, 2023 5:47 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Xavier Martinez

502 South 6th Avenue Tucson, Arizona 85701



SEP CENTRANCE PRODUCE THE COMPANY OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPE

From:

Deb Livingston <

Sent:

Saturday, September 2, 2023 5:59 PM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Deb Livingston

5901 E Lester Dr

Tucson, Arizona 85712

POWOTER COKOF BIO

Katrina Martinez

ADDENDUM MATERIAL DATE 9/5/23 ITEM NO. ADDS

From:

Rose Mazzarella

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 8:06 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

Parameters

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Rose Mazzarella

2416 e 1st st

Tucson, Utah 84719

Katrina Martinez

From:

Kyle Snowden

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 8:22 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

0.00

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I've seen the recommendation from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission to use surplus funds towards affordable housing efforts. I hope that you will seriously consider this idea, as housing issues across Tucson and Pima County have become one of the largest and most pressing cost-of-living issues affecting the people I know.

Thank you,

Kyle Snowden

Kyle Snowden

3175 E Terra Alta Blvd Tucson, Arizona 85716



OF 23#OF GOOD OF BO

Katrina Martinez

From:

Jill Brammer

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 8:47 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

1

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Jill Brammer

626 E 8th St

Katrina Martinez

From:

Amanda Gattenby <

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 10:20 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

SAN A CASA

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

As a passionate and active proponent of affordable housing, I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting.

Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

Housing is the heart of us.

It is our responsibility as a community to advocate for the vulnerable among us. I support this action (#5 on agenda) and all other actions which prioritize affordable housing here in Pima County.

Thanks for your consideration.

Amanda Gattenby

6640 N Donna Beatrix Cir Tucson, Arizona 85718

SP 08-28-02-08-CCKFB

Katrina Martinez

From:

Kelly Rushford

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 10:55 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Kelly Rushford

2948 N Tyndall Ave

SEP 05-23 MOZO I PC CLK (IF BD

Katrina Martinez

From:

Allison Dubose

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 11:42 AM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

3242224

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Allison Dubose

2534 n geronimo ave Tucson, Arizona 85705

THE CONTROLL OF THE CONTROL OF THE C

Katrina Martinez

From:

Sydni Engle <

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 10:25 AM

To:

COB_mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

STATE STATES

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I'm reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sydni Engle

7760 E 38th St

AGENDA MATERIAL

DATE 9/5/23 ITEM NORA 12, 16, 18, 24

From:

Sarah Price <

Sent:

Sunday, September 3, 2023 12:30 PM

To:

COB_mail; District1; District2; District3; District4; District5

Subject:

Board of Supervisors Meeting on September 5, 2023 - Agenda Comments

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Submitted by Sarah Price

Legal Resident and Voter in Pima County

Our Freedom of Speech has been violated by this BOS. You are trying to silence us at all cost. We are angry and upset.

Now you are taking away the fellow supervisors on this Board's Personal Privilege. Disgusting and evil. We are watching.

Agenda Item #12. Funding for Libraries. Until we are shown that you aren't spending \$\$\$ on diversity, equity, etc and placing improper items on pubic tables and purchasing inappropriate books for our children. I say NO!!

Item 16, 18, and 24

Recorders Office Request for Additional Funds.

Why wasn't this planned for??? I don't feel confident that this money will be used responsibly. Please review this spending. Much unnecessary spendingTotaling \$ 1,335,000. I have no confidence in the management and leadership in the Recorders Office. Wonder if any \$\$ will be spent in restoring voter integrity...no confidence in Recorder's Office at this time.

Item 34 - EPA funding

Vote No on additional funding!!!!!

Addendum 1 Item 5

Vote No.... Al reading spending \$158,000 On this project. Wait and see how project progresses. VOTE N at this time.

Respectfully submitted by

Sarah Price

Sent from my iPhone

ADDENDUM MATERIAL DATE 9 S 23 ITEM NO. ADD S

From:

Hilary Eshelman <

Sent:

Tuesday, September 5, 2023 3:22 PM

To:

COB mail

Subject:

Public Comment for 9/5 Meeting

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Clerk of the Board Melissa Manriquez,

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am a native Tucsonan and I am reaching out about item #5 on the addendum agenda for the September 5 meeting. Please vote in favor of allocating the surplus general fund ending balance toward affordable housing. This recommendation comes from the Regional Affordable Housing Commission, which voted unanimously at their August 18 meeting to forward this recommendation to the Board of Supervisors. Supervisor Heinz also supported the recommendation in his memo dated August 30.

When the status quo involves people making the median wage being unable to afford a median-priced apartment, leaders like you are obligated to intervene and use every possible tool and resource to address the problem. Immediate and urgent action is needed in order to address the housing crisis, and you have the opportunity to take meaningful action by approving this one-time expenditure of additional, unappropriated funds to go toward affordable housing.

Thank you for your consideration.

Hilary Eshelman

23 W. 19th Street

Tucson, Arizona 85701

CED OSSESSANCEGI PCCLKOFED (CA)